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All, 
  
As we navigate these troubling times in our Country there is no better time 
to honor the men and woman that each and every day have sacrificed their 
own health to care for the ones in need. I have had some e-mails sent to 
me that say we cannot sell pins because of the lock down or we cannot 
work on any fundraisers or work on projects. My answer to that is we can 
and should be. Why not give the pins to the Nurses in your area as a 
THANK YOU, good PR for the 40/8 a little write up and a photo to the 
Forty-Eighter. No reason a fund raiser could not be an e-mail or a letter 
asking our members to pledge at least $5 to a great cause. There are many 
more ideas you all might have so let’s not waste a chance to promote our 
program, our organization and thank so many people when we get a 
chance. Remember it’s not the cost of a pin but the value it could bring to 
someone. We can make it happen - we are the Forty-Eight!  Please, I ask 
each Voiture in your Grande to make a donation to the NT program. It’s the 
least we can do for dedicated NURSES. 

  
Kevin J. Owens 

Sous Directeur Nurses Training NE 

 


